
Take a picture of yourself holding a sign that says you stand in solidarity 

with the people of Bahrain. Tag it with #Feb14LivesOn and post it on 

Twitter, Facebook or Tumblr between February 11th-14th. ADHRB will 

retweet, share and re-blog your pictures from our official social media 

accounts.  

Help us remind the world that the struggle for  

democracy in Bahrain is not over and #Feb14LivesOn!

@ADHRB          ADHRBahrain   ADHRB 

As the 3rd anniversary 

of Bahrain’s revolution  

approaches, the people 

of Bahrain continue to 

protest, and the regime 

continues its harsh 

crackdown on dissent. 

Show 

your 

support! 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Americans-for-Democracy-and-Human-Rights-in-Bahrain/437071022998085

